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Smith Holly

From: Bill Mosser <billmosser@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 1:09 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Testimony in Support of House Bills 2705, 2706, and 2707

I'm a native Oregonian. My father, John Mosser, was active in Oregon politics. He worked with Tom McCall to 
help take steps to clean up the Willamette River. I look back and wonder what Oregon would look like today if 
it weren't for a few people who had a long vision and knew how to get things done across party lines. Oregon 
still needs people like that, and legislation like this which will help continue to make our surface and ground 
water sources understood and well managed. I support House Bills 2705, 2706 and 2707. I can't speak for my 
father but I think he would support them also. 

Sincerely, 
Bill Mosser 
503-706-9017 


